
 
 

 
From: DELAWDER@aol.com [mailto:DELAWDER@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 2:33 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: roy@mayhugh.com 
Subject: Concerning KFLA-LD STA Request BSTA-20110826AAB 
 
  
  
Mohammad, 
 
Thank you for notifying us of the errors in  Roy Mayhugh's 
pending STA request BSTA- 20110826AAB  for KFLA-LD.  Mr. Mayhugh has 
authorized me to request dismissal of the pending STA request. Also, please be 
advised that Mr. Mayhugh does not intend to operate KFLA-LD under the 
parameters authorized by BSTA-20110808AAA, which was granted on 
8/16/2011.   Thus, it is respectfully requested that BSTA-20110808AAA be 
canceled at this time.  
  
After careful consideration, Mr. Mayhugh believes the public will be better served 
by continuing current operations of KFLA-LD on Ch 52 until he can return KFLA-
LD to ch 8 at the full 3 KW ERP level.  Accordingly, Mr. Mayhugh plans to file 
today a request  for extension of BSTA-20110228ACH authorizing operation of 
KFLA-LD on channel 52 , which is currently due to expire on September 4, 2011.  
This will allow him additional time to correct and re-file an STA request for 
operation on Channel 8 at 3 KW ERP.   He expects to work on that and file it 
within the next 30 days, and be prepared to initiate operations on those facilities 
upon the grant of the STA. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
  
Darryl DeLawder, Consulting Engineer to Roy Mayhugh 
 
DeLawder Communications, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1095 
Ashburn, VA 20146-1095 
703-299-9222 
703-299-6559 direct 
703-299-6626 fax 
571-228-1258 cell 


